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COVID-19 UPDATE 

Assisted Living & Health Care – Families 

June 9, 2020 

 

From the Executive Director 

Michelle Rosenheim___________________________________________ 

 
Dear Families, 
 
This past Friday the State of Maryland moved 
into Phase 2 of the reopening plan. CCRCs and 
other senior living organizations like Miller’s 
Grant are not included in this phase for several 
reasons; our population remains among the 
most vulnerable and at-risk.  
 
We continue to follow local and state health 
agencies’ directives and make decisions about 
easing restrictions based on what is best for the 
entire community.  

 

130 Zoom Video Calls  
and Facetime Call  
for 32 residents! 
 

Residents are becoming pretty tech-savvy. In 

the past month, we’ve coordinated 130 video calls for 32 residents. Please contact us to arrange 

for a video chat or phone calls with your family member. Contact Alicia Hartnett, LNHA, 

at ahartnett@millersgrant.org or 410-696-6782 

 

Please Join Us!  Prayer Service of Hope & Healing 

 

Sunday, June 14 - 2:30 p.m. 

 
Chaplain Stacey Brady and Chaplain Eileen Kelley-Warner (CLV) will lead the service. And 
President/ CEO, Jeff Branch, will deliver a message.  
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This quiet service will be filled with candle 
lighting, litany and prayers to heal from the 
effects of COVID-19 as well as prayers of 
healing for racial injustice. Residents will be 
given battery-operated candles and bulletins 
in their apartment homes to enable 
participation. Come, Holy Spirit and renew us 
with your healing presence! 
 
Please contact Stacey Brady for more 
information and to obtain a Zoom video 
link: sbrady@lsmmd.org. 

 

 

COVID-19 Update 

• 6 team members have tested positive for COVID-19. 
o 4 who were asymptomatic and have been cleared to returned to work. 
o 2 who were symptomatic have recovered and have been cleared to return to 

work. 

• 1 individual in the Health Care Center tested positive and is receiving medical treatment. 

• 2 individuals in residential living have tested positive and are receiving medical 
treatment. 

 
Reminder: Residents not feeling well or experiencing any of the following symptoms, including 
vomiting, diarrhea, chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell, fever, 
cough or shortness of breath, please contact your nurse.  
 
Thanking our Neighborhood Helpers 
We see the heroes working at Miller’s Grant and we’re grateful for all they do to protect our 
community and maintain some sense of normalcy. What you may not see is the generosity and 
support of our Howard County neighbors, friends, family members and businesses. CEO Jeff 
Branch shared a note of appreciation for these neighborhood helpers and we highlighted them in 
this video, https://youtu.be/bGYAGNCScvQ, to say thank you. 
 
Please contact me at 410-696-6711 or LVMGCares@millersgrant.org with your questions. You 
can also call the LVMG Cares Hotline at 410- 696-6770.  
 
Take care and be well. 
 
Michelle Rosenheim 
 
Executive Director 
Lutheran Village at Miller’s Grant 


